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Dear Shuokr:
 
 
Many thanks for your supports.
 
 
You are now one of the Editorial Board for the Innovative Infrastructure Solutions Journal.
 
 
Full details will be available soon.
 
 
We have agreed with Springer to get the first issue by the next June! Which is a great challenge and will need the editorial board manuscripts and supports for that. Please prepare your manuscript to be submitted for that Open-Access journal.
 
 
The webinar details will be available soon.
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Hany Farouk
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